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Date:  April 22, 2008 
 
To:  SFI Member Sanctioning Bodies 
 
From:  SFI Foundation, Inc. 
 
Subject: New Smaller SFI 3.3 Glove and Shoe Certification Labels 
 
 
Since March 1, 2006 SFI Foundation, Inc. (SFI) has been providing a new smaller size 
Spec 3.3 certification label to the manufacturers of gloves and shoes. The new label 
looks similar to the old style that you might be familiar with, except without the punch-
out dates for month and year. The smaller label is intended to better fit the size of the 
products. This change was able to be made because there is no expiration on gloves or 
shoes. Please note that the new smaller label applies to all levels of gloves and shoes. 
SFI labels for other Spec 3.3 products (arm restraints, helmet supports, etc.) will 
continue to use the larger style labels with the dates. To assist in your tech inspection, 
here is an example of the new size labels for gloves and shoes –  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please feel free to post this notice or distribute copies to your tech staff. We appreciate 
your continuing support of the SFI Foundation. Please let us know if you have any 
questions about the above information. 
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